
 

 

     Memorandum 

U.S. Department 
of Transportation 
 
National Highway 
Traffic Safety 
Administration         

 
 

Subject: Submittal to the Public File Date: November 11, 2004  
 ODI Investigation PE04-064 
 
  From: Rosa Howell, Investigation Case Assistant      Reply to PE04-064 
 Office of Defects Investigation/NSA-10    
 
     To: Public File 
 
 
 
The attachment for PE04-064 11/11/2004 came in on a DVD but ODI redacted it and copy it to 3 CD 
DISK 1 OF 3 PRODUCTION DATA, & Q3 
DISK 2 OF 3 RESPONSE Q3 & Q5 
DISK 3 OF 3 RESPONSE Q8, Q9, Q10, & Q11.  
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